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Project Kapua – Online Shopping

We’ve embarked on the ambitious project of setting 
up our New World and PAK’nSAVE supermarkets for 
online shopping. 

We’re currently in the midst of User Acceptance 
Testing (UAT). This is to ensure that all of the end-to-
end systems are correctly integrated, that it can 
handle real world loads, and that it’s usable for both 
our in-store staff and end customers. 

Once UAT is complete we’ll progress to the pilot 
phase. Our chosen stores are gearing up for the 
challenge. 

The first Pilot stores will be:

• New World Kaiapoi
• New World Rangiora
• PAK’nSAVE Rangiora

PAK’nSAVE customers can use the Click & Collect 
service. New World customers can also choose 
delivery.

The first of our New World delivery vans has arrived 
and is undergoing fit-out and testing. Check out the 
delivery livery above!

Customer support will be central to the online 
offering. We’re establishing a specific Online 
Customer Service Centre. They’ll be able to provide 
assistance with signing up, logging the first orders 
and with any queries 
around deliveries and 
substitutions.

GM Supply Chain

Please join us in welcoming 
Nick Barnes to the role of 
General Manager of Supply 
Chain. 

He’ll take the reins from John 
Mullins who, after a 43-year 
career with Foodstuffs, will 
take his well-earned 
retirement from May 21. 

Nick joins us from Lion NZ, 
where he has been the 
Customer Supply Director. 
He’s been involved with the 
end-to-end life-cycle of Lion’s 
products from new product 
development and  
procurement, all the way 
through to warehousing and 
distribution.

We’ve had the good fortune 
to be able to manage a 
smooth transition between 
John and Nick with a 
significant hand-over period, 
so Supply Chain Operations 
will be in great hands!

Nick can be contacted by 
email at
nick.barnes@foodstuffs-si.co.nz

mailto:nick.barnes@foodstuffs-si.co.nz
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